
 

Dear Parents 

  It’s beginning to “look a lot like Christmas” in the White Class. It’s 
an exciting time of year and the children are enjoying making special 
crafts and decorations. 

  We are beginning our fourth month of Montessori lessons. It 
continues to be the highlight of our day. It’s so rewarding to see how 
much the children are learning. 

 We are learning so many new things, more sign language, nursery 
rhymes, fun songs with hand motions and using our imagination 
during play. 

This month we will have a fun Christmas party that will be on Friday 
December 20th. We will also be getting our pictures taken with 
Santa!  
 
 Happy Holidays! 
 
 Ms. Dorothy and Ms. Victoria 
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